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New Holton/Jackson Co Chamber director hired
(KNZA)--The Holton/Jackson County Chamber of Commerce has named a new
executive director.

According to the Chamber's board of directors, Ashlee York has been hired to fill
the position.

Most recently, York served as the Chamber's administrative assistant.

York said she believes her previous experience with the Chamber has prepared
her in many different ways to take the helm of the organization.

She has served on a variety of local organizations. York has a bachelor of arts
degree in secondary English education from Emporia State University.

She has been resident of Holton for more than 20 years. York and her husband,
Chris, have two children.
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